
VOICE OF THE VILLAS 
March 31, 2021 

 
AN INVITATION TO ALL FROM THE KIENITZ HOME 

FOR EASTER SUNDAY DINNER, APRIL 4TH 
 

 
 

Easter dinner this year will include baked ham and roasted chicken, with all 
the sides and desserts provided.  We will sit down to dinner at 1:00, but if you 

are still not comfortable in a group setting, we will deliver to your home.   
You just need to let us know by contacting us at 512 Pendleton Pl, or 989-

274-9827, or d176on25n@gmail.com.   
We are both doing very well and want to get back to normal with this holiday 

dinner.  Thanks.  Lyle & Alice  
 

 
 
 

  
FROM SOCIAL EVENTS COMMITTEE 

 
 

 
The next Villas Meeting will be Tax Day, April 15, 2021.   

At the last meeting, it was decided to also host a social event at that time,  
so pizza and salad will be provided by our Social Committee  

an hour before the start of the Board Meeting 
 using from funds generated from past raffle sales.   

 
Stay tuned for more on details. A sign up sheet will be posted at the pool for attendance  

so we can order plenty of pizza.   
Also, NEW Telephone Directories should be ready at that meeting! 

 
 

 
HELPFUL WEBSITES 

The Villas:  http://www.myvocc.com 
Chestnut Creek Masters Association:  www.chestnutcreekvenice.com 

http://www.nextdoor.com 
http://www.venicefl.org 

 
A list of assorted Venice Community Resources, kindly prepared by a Villa neighbor, is posted 

at the bulletin board 
 
 
 
 

mailto:d176on25n@gmail.com
http://www.myvocc.com/
http://www.chestnutcreekvenice.com/
http://www.nextdoor.com/
http://www.venicefl.org/

